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3 November 2023  

 

 

Dear Paul,  

 

Thank you for getting in touch following my appointment to Shadow Minister of State for 

Rail. I’m delighted to be taking on this role at such a crucial time for the future of rail 

travel.  

 

Recent years have undoubtedly been a challenge for the industry, but I am excited to 

work with the sector to bring infrastructure fit for the century ahead, deliver 

transformational projects to unlock investment across the country, follow through on our 

net zero commitments and put passengers at the heart of our railways.  

 

As you may suspect, the past few weeks have been extremely busy. As a team, we will 

now be going through invitations and requests for the coming months, and we will be 

back in touch with you soon. 

 

In the meantime, if you have anything you wish to share with myself please feel free to 

send it to my researcher Stephen Dillon (stephen.dillon@parliament.uk) and he will 

ensure that I see it.  

 

Once again, thank you for getting in touch. I look forward to working with you to improve 

our rail network for the benefit of all.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

  

 

 

Stephen Morgan MP 
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